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Date: 06/04/2011

Subject: New Construction
Address: 1506 Primrose Way, Cupertino, CA 95014

Hello Community,

Hope you're doing well and staying safe during this trying time. As you may already
know, my family is planning on building a two-story home at 1506 Primrose Way in the
coming months. I'm reaching out and writing this note to gain support from you all for
the construction of this home. My family have been residents of this community for over
15 years, and have truly cherished the relationships we've built along with the time that
we've spent here. However, it has also always been my dream to build a two story
home and fortunately we now have the opportunity to do just that. Not only does this

benefit my family however, it also will enhance the beauty of our neighborhood, and will
add value to all of our homes in the community as well!

| appreciate you taking the time to read this note, and | hope to have your support as
well as a fellow member of our neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Tariqul and Chaman Hafiz
1506 Primrose Way
Cupertino, CA 95014
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